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The Weekly Newsletter 
of the Oak Cliff Lions 
Club, the “Greatest 

Lions Club in all of Lions 
International!!”

www.oakclifflions.club

Club meetings are from 12:00 – 1:00 PM 2nd and 4th Wednesday's 

program details at www.oakclifflions.club

“We Serve”
1929

The Oak Cliff Lions Club

Hybrid Club Meeting – both in person and on Facebook

Lunch Reservations Required – Check email from Colleen Martin

Wednesday, February 9th at NOON

Tyler Street Church – Yates Hall

927 West 10st Street with parking off 9th Street behind the church

Joe Kyle

Updates on Texas Lions Camp

If you are NOT vaccinated, please wear a mask!

The Club and the Church are following CDC guidelines, If you have not been 

fully vaccinated, it is recommended that you continue to wear your mask 

when not eating and stay socially distanced. The Oak Cliff Lions Club, Lions 

International or Tyler Street Church cannot be held responsible for your 

health. If you feel under the weather at all, please do not come in person, 

attend the meeting via Zoom.



Other Stuff You Should Know…Speaker – Joe Kyle

Our speaker on February 9th will be JOE KYLE. Joe has been a Lion for

over 25 years, most of those years as a member of The Duncanville Lions

Club where he served as President. After retiring, Joe moved to his lake

house on Cedar Creek Lake and became a member of The Mabank-Cedar

Creek Area Lions Club where he currently serves as President.

Joe serves as District 2-X1 Tail Twister and is an Elected Director of The

Texas Lions Camp. Joe will speak to us about the latest developments and

activities at the Texas Lions Camp.



Other Stuff You Should Know…Lion Opportunities for January

1st Tuesday Social

February 1st at Cannon’s Corner Irish Pub, 1314 W. Davis St., Dallas, TX 75208 starting at

5:30 PM

Food Pantry 

1st Wednesday, February 2nd, 2022, from 11 AM to 1 PM at Soul of Christ Ministries, 

2402 S Beckley Ave. Dallas, TX 75224

North Dallas Shared Ministries Adult Eye Clinic

Every 2nd Friday, February 11th, 2022, from 8 AM to noon at North Dallas Shared 

Ministries, 2875 Merrell Rd. Dallas, TX 75229

Lions Workday at OCLC Garden in Oak Cliff Founders Park

Saturday, February 12th, 2022 WEATHER PERMITTING. 1300 N. Zang Blvd. Contact Lion 

Cynthia Konda CynthiaKonda@gmail.com

Food Pantry 

3rd Friday, February 18th, 2022, from 11 AM to 1 PM at Soul of Christ Ministries, 2402 S 

Beckley Ave. Dallas, TX 75224

District 2-X1 Executive Council Meeting

February 16th, 2022 via zoom starting at 6:30 PM

Club Board Meeting

3rd Wednesday, February 16th, 2022 via zoom at 11 am. Members are welcome to attend

as guests. If you are interested in attending, contact Colleen Martin, club secretary

District 2-X1 Zone 5 Meeting

February 17th, 2022 via zoom starting at 7:00 PM and open to all members.

4th Wednesday Program

February 23rd, 2022 in person & via Zoom from noon to 1 PM at Tyler Street Church, 927 

W Tenth St., Dallas, TX 75208. Speaker: Tanya Watt, MD, UT Southwestern to speak on 

Pediatric Cancer.

Upcoming Events

Blood Drive on Saturday, March 5th, 2022 at Tyler Street Church in the parking lot off 9th

street. 

Visit the Oak Cliff Lions Club Facebook page or check your email for more 

information

mailto:CynthiaKonda@gmail.com


Other Stuff You Should Know…

Currently there are seven Members of the Club who have achieved 50, or

more, Years of Membership in the Oak Cliff Lions Club.

Dr. Weldon Estes

Fred Ferguson

Dr. Bill Lawhorn Bill Melton

Dennis Jeter
Tom Strom

Larry Frazier



Other Stuff You Should Know…

Photos provided by Lions Kathy and Larry Frazier



Other Stuff You Should Know…

Sunshine & Care

Please share your Care and Sunshine information with Lion Blake Lindsay. 

He can be emailed at blake.lindsay@envisionus.com

Other Stuff You Should Know…

Lions Birthdays

February

2/7 - Brad Nitschke

2/11 - Larry Frazier

2/15 - Linda Peterson 

and Mickey MacKay

2/16 - Ken Cordier

2/26 – Domingo Garcia

Please let Administrative 

Secretary Collen Martin know if 

your birthday is NOT listed!

Colleen.Martin@oakclifflions.org

If you have stories and/or 

photos of your Lions activities, 

please submit them to Lion 

Sara Kitto 

(skitto91664@gmail.com)Let 

your fellow Lions know what 

you have been up to! 

Inspire, Lead, Serve

Please hold Past President Lion Fred Ferguson and his family in your prayers. 

Virginia lost her battle with cancer this past week. 

Lion Tom Strom’s son needs a double transplant, liver and kidney. Please keep him 

and his family in your prayers. 

Would the Following Lions Please reach out to Colleen Martin.

You need to receive your Chevron Monarch pins and certificates for your 

years of service!

Dr, Weldon Estes (52 years of service)

Jerry Gilmore (49 years of service)

Dan Cunningham (47 years of service)

Steve Levine (46 years of service)

Dr. Burt Bryan (42 years of service)

mailto:blake.lindsay@envisionus.com

